
From: Daniel La Spata <dfls@the1stward.com>  
Sent: Friday, October 14, 2022 2:42 PM 
To: Steve Berlin <Steve.Berlin@cityofchicago.org> 
Cc: The 1st Ward <info@the1stward.com> 
Subject: IEC Dinner 
 

 

Steve, 

 
Daniel La Spata here. Reporting my attendance at the Illinois Environmental 

Council dinner. Stayed only for the cocktail hour to meet with various 
advocates, but the dinner ticket as a whole had a value of $100.00. 

 
Please let me know if you have any questions. 

 
Kind regards, 

 
Daniel 
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